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  21st October 2015 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Worlebury Primary School Choir 

 
This year we are forming a Key Stage Two Choir (initially open to children in Years 5 and 6 only) 
and your child has expressed an interest in joining it. The choir will rehearse every Wednesday 
after school in the hall or Year Five classroom. This will run from 3.10pm-3.45pm commencing 
on Wednesday 4th November.  
 
We will be rehearsing for a Christmas concert which we will perform at the Christmas Fayre on 
Friday 4th December. 
 
Please return the reply slip below to the school office to give your permission for your child to 
attend rehearsals. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

 
Amy Shippey 
Music Subject Leader 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Worlebury Primary School Choir 

 
 
I give permission for my child……………………………………………………………. to attend 
weekly after school rehearsals commencing Wednesday 4th November. 
 
 
 
Signed (parent/carer)…………………………………………Date……………………………………… 

 

Email: worlebury.pri@n-somerset.gov.uk 
Website: www.worlebury.n-somerset.sch.uk 
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Fax: 01934 417153                                         

Headteacher: Michelle Bamford 
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